
-----Original Message----- 
From: Dever, Chad [mailto:CDever@CantorColburn.com] 
Sent: Wednesday, May 03, 2006 2:54 PM 
To: AB94Comments 
Subject: Cantor Colburn LLP response to proposed claims rule change 

Dear Under Secretary Dudas,  

Please find attached response to the proposed claims rule change.  

-Chad Dever  

<<Letter Jon Dudas 02May06 re Exam of Claims.pdf>>  

Chad Dever, Ph.D. 
Cantor Colburn LLP 
55 Griffin Road South 
Bloomfield, CT 06002 
Phone: 1-860-286-2929 (ext. 1209) 
Fax: 1-860-286-0115 
e-mail: cdever@cantorcolburn.com  

 














